
Message from Mr B!

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students,

We hope this newsletter finds you well and filled with anticipation for the exciting events lined up
for the end of this year. We have a lot to cover in this edition, so let's dive right in.

Year 5 Phillip Island Camp: November 15th - 17th
Firstly, we are thrilled to announce the upcoming Year 5 Phillip Island Camp, which is scheduled to
take place from November 15th to November 17th. This immersive camp experience promises to
be an incredible opportunity for our Year 5 students to build lasting memories, foster new
friendships, and engage in a range of exciting outdoor activities. Our dedicated teachers have put
together a program that balances education and adventure, ensuring a fantastic experience for all
participants. Parents, please ensure that all necessary payments and compass approvals are
submitted promptly, as we approach this highly anticipated event.

Year One Activity Evening: Thursday, November 16th
We invite our Year 1's to join us on Thursday, November 16th, for the Year Activity Evening at our
school. There will be some exciting activities onsite for our Year 1's.

Year Two Sleepover: Thursday, November 16th
On the same night our Year Two's get the opportunity to sleep over at school. This is a great
Segway into our camping program which starts in Year 3. It is a great opportunity to build some
resilience and independence in preparation for Billabong Camp in 2024.

More details regarding the Year One Activity Evening and Year Two sleepover can be found on
Compass.

Class Structures for 2024
Planning for the future is essential, and we are already making preparations for the academic year
2024. We are currently working on creating class structures that will foster a positive and engaging
learning environment for your children. The class structure for 2024 will be:



3 X Foundation
4 x Year 1
3 x Year 2
3 x Year 3
3 x Year 4
5 x Year 5/6

Parent Requests in Writing to Mr. B
In our ongoing commitment to serving the best interests of our students, we encourage parents to
voice their concerns, suggestions, or any specific information about their child in writing to Mr. B
that may help with class placements for 2024. This is NOT a platform for parents to be able to pick
teachers for their child, but the more information we have, will help us to create safe and inclusive
classes.

Warmer Weather Tips
With the arrival of the warmer season, it's important to ensure your child is well-prepared for the
weather. Here are a few tips to keep in mind:
Dress your child in comfortable and weather-appropriate clothing.
Apply sunscreen to protect their skin from the sun's rays.
Encourage them to stay hydrated by bringing a water bottle to school.
Ensure their hat is on hand every day.
Remind them of sun safety practices, such as seeking shade during recess.

Finish the Year Strong
As we approach the end of the school year, we encourage our students to finish strong. This is the
time for final tests, projects, and reflections on what they have achieved. We believe in the
potential of each student and want them to strive for success in all their endeavors. Remember,
hard work, works.

Mr. B

Reminders
Wednesday 15th-Friday 17th November- Yr 5 Phillip Island Camp
Thursday 16th November- Yr 1 Activity Night & Yr 2 Sleepover
Tuesday 21st November- Yr 5 Leaders Day
Thursday 23rd November- Kinder/Foundation Transition
Thursday 30th November- Foundation Activity Night
Tuesday 5th December- Yr 5 Aspirations Day
Thursday 7th December- Christmas BBQ
Friday 8th December- Yr 6 Melbourne Train trip
Tuesday 12th December- 2024 Orientation Day
Thursday 14th December- Yr 5/6 Murchison Pool
Friday 15th December- Last Assembly
Monday 18th December- Yr 6 Graduation
Tuesday 19th December- Foundation Concert
Wednesday 20th December- Last Day of School for 2023, 1.30pm finish



EQ Award Winners

The following students received their Emotional Intelligence Awards at Assembly on Friday 27th
October.



Specialist Award Winners

These students received the specialist awards at assembly on 27th October.















Guthrie St 2nd Hand Uniform Shop

If you would like any pre-loved Guthrie St uniforms please ring Ronika on 0458 281 833.

Guthrie St IRON ON TRANSFERS

Iron on transfers are now available from the School Office.
Red for Polo Shirts and Blue for windcheaters - $2.50 each

Guthrie Street Primary School
Please contact the office if you have any queries. You can also
follow us on Facebook and Instagram @guthriestreetps
Email: guthrie.streeet.ps.shepparton@education.vic.gov.au
Website: http://www.guthriestps.vic.edu.au
Location: 33-69 Guthrie Street, Shepparton VIC, Australia

Phone: (03) 58211944
Facebook: facebook.com/guthriestreetps
Twitter: @guthriestps
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